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Dates for your Diary    

Friday 31st March 2017 – school closes at 
1.30pm for Easter Break  
Year6 – Easter School, 5th, 6th and 7th April – 
9.30am -12.30pm 
Friday 21st April – Debatemate Final (yr 5) 
 
Wednesday 26th April – Aspirations Day at 
UBS bank Year 5 pupils 
 
Wednesday 27th April – UBS Games at 
Britannia – Year 5 pupils 
 
Wednesday 1st May – Yr 1 and Reception – 
Dental Team 
 
Thursday 4th May – City Farm Visit – 
Reception Classes 
 
w/c 8th May – Yr 6 SATS Week.  Free 
Breakfast Club from 8am for all Year 6 pupils. 
 
w/c 15th May –  

 All Year 2 pupils will begin SATS tests. 

 Year 5 and Year 2 classes visiting 
Hackney Museum 

 Year 6 pupils ‘Wildchild Residential 
Trip’ 15th to 19th May 

 
 

International Evening 
Thursday 23rd March 2017 

 
Thank you so much to all our amazing families who 
attended International Evening.  It was wonderful to 
see so many parents, children and staff  coming 
together to celebrate being part of our diverse 
community.   
 

School Uniform 
Now that the summer is officially here, you might 
want your child to wear the summer school 
uniform.  Children can wear red or blue checked 
summer dresses or grey shorts with a white shirt, 
polo neck or blouse.  Black or white sandals may be 
worn but they must be flat, have an ankle strap and 
also checked that they are not slippy when children 
run.  Otherwise, school shoes must be black shoes 
or trainers.   
Jewellery is not permitted in school for Health and 
Safety reasons.  Small stud or sleeper ear-rings may 
be worn but children must be able to remove them 
for PE. 
Children may wear a plain black or plain white head 
scarf.  These must be the slip on style and they must 
be removed for PE lessons.   
 
 

 

 

Good-Bye 
Sadly, our Assistant Head for Inclusion, Romala, 
will be leaving us to take up a new challenge at 

Easter. A new SENCO has been appointed to start 
after the holiday. 

No sweets or chewing gum are allowed 

in school except: 

- Chocolates to share on birthdays 

 

Have a wonderful holiday. We look forward to seeing you all on 18th April. 


